

## Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter



Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> September 2023

## Parents of Fox and Owl

Dear Parents and Carers,

On **Thursday 12th October at 9:15am** I will be running a phonics workshop for Reception parents. This will be held in the school hall. All parents and carers are welcome to attend and learn more about how your child will be taught phonics and what you can do to help support their learning at home. This will also give you an opportunity to ask any questions you have about our phonics lessons.

I will also provide useful documents and links to information on the web around this topic.

I look forward to seeing you there!

Thank you so much for all your support.

Mrs Lewis Reading Lead

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk

Little Forest

